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ST. BEDE’S CATHOLIC JUNIOR SCHOOL
celebrates life and learning

Monday 2nd December 2024

Consultation for proposed School Admissions Policy 2026/2027

Dear Stakeholder

St Bede’s Catholic Junior School is required to carry out a full consultation on its proposed School Admission Policy 2026/2027, inline with the Schools Admission Code; The legal Framework, published by the Department for Education, which provides the mandatory requirements for admission authorities to follow. 

When does the consultation take place? 
The consultation will last for a minimum of six weeks. Starting Monday 2nd December 2024 until 31st January 2025, school will circulate the school’s proposed admission arrangements ahead of them being determined (finalised and approved). This is to allow anyone with an interest in the school’s arrangements to comment or object to the planned policy before it is finalised.
Therefor please can we ask you to take time to read our proposed policy and feedback if necessary.  This policy can be shared with employee’s, parents and anyone who has an interest in our school and its admission process.
The final policy will then be determined. Following determination, the final policy will be published on the school’s website by 15th March 2025 and also be sent into the local authority and the Diocese by this date.
With Love and Thanks 

Faith Tiernan

Headteacher, on behalf of the Governing Body.

